
 
 

Notice to Coverall Manufacturers in India 
 

Emergency procurement of COVID 19 Medical Supplies: It may be noted that 
we have already placed purchase orders for PPE Coveralls (for the quantities 
as mandated by the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of India) on a 
large number of suppliers. At present we are not placing any fresh orders on 
new suppliers. If your coverall has already passed the mandated Synthetic 
Blood Penetration test, you should consider registering your company on the 
Govt. of India’s GEM portal and explore supply options to various 
States/UT’s/Central institutions and even private hospitals as per 
requirements. It is understood that States/UT may procure directly from 
companies through GEM portal. 
 
This is for your kind information and necessary action. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
  


